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We moved to Maine four and a half years ago. We love the beauty of the state and the
kindness of the people here. We were happy and proud to be here as we lived through 
the first pandemic of our lives. We had lived in Connecticut, not far from Newtown 
where the Sandy Hook shooting happened. We never believed anything like that 
would happen in our new home. But we live in Yarmouth. We were frightened and 
devastated when the shooting in Bowdoinham and Yarmouth occurred. We were on 
295 that day, stuck in the traffic that was stopped right by our exit. We believe that 
Maine must take proactive steps to keep our communities safe and reduce the 
likelihood of future gun violence. We support the true extreme risk protection order 
submitted and ask that our legislators do the same.
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